
To the members of this committee I am expressing my support for SB 574 to allow motorcycles to safely share lanes with other 
motorists. I grew up in this city and have utilized bicycles, walking, buses, light rail, automobiles and motorcycles for travel. My 
diverse use of transportation methods has highlighted the need for improving safety for alternative methods of transportation. 
Motorcyclists are a growing group of commuters in our city and safety should be our highest priority when sharing road space. 
Please endorse this bill and allow it grow and create space for safer roads for all who use them.


